
KAUKAUNA ALCOHOL, TOBACCO AND OTHER DRUG ABUSE 

PREVENTION BOARD 

 
 A meeting of the KATODA Prevention Board was held April 20, 2022, at 6:00pm with remote teleconference 

via Zoom. 
 

Members present: Karen Wirth, Satia Kavanaugh Vanderloop, Scott Granger, Dr. Paul Russo, 
Ald. Brian Schell, Chris Wardlow and Phil Kohne. 
 

Absent: Laura Lindberg, Karliegh Kluever, Ashley Mayer, Jack Pautz and Jerry Brien. 
 

Motion by Wardlow and second by Ald. Schell to approve the March 16, 2022, KATODA Prevention Board 

minutes. All members present on teleconference via Zoom voted aye. Motion carried. 
 

Discussion was held regarding a financial request from the KHS Senior Class Post Graduation organization for 

$500 from the KATODA Board. Motion by Wardlow and second by Dr. Russo to donate $500 to the KHS Senior 

Class Post Graduation organization for AODA free activities. All members present on teleconference via Zoom 

voted aye. Motion carried. 
 

Discussion was held regarding this year’s Free Family Swim Night for June 26, 2022. Elks Lodge will again 

partner with KATODA for the event. Elks Lodge will again donate the swimming pool fees. Signage is in place, 

$1000 of Chamber Bucks from last year is available and Pautz will have the event advertised in the Times-

Villager. Start of the event is 6:00 to 8:00pm. Motion by Dr. Russo and second by Wirth to transfer funds from 

the KATODA account to the Recreation Dept. to cover the cost of the swimming pool rental. All members 

present o teleconference via Zoom voted aye. Motion carried. 
 

The State Alcohol Report Process was tabled for the next meeting. 
 

Under new business the Annual KATODA Brat Fry will be on the next agenda. 
 

Wardlow reported that he contacted the Kaukauna Youth Baseball organization regarding informing outside 

youth organizations coming to Kaukauna's events about the City of Kaukauna's ordinance regarding prohibition 

of alcohol in city parks. Pautz will contact the softball and soccer organizations. 
 

The future meeting with the Piggly Wiggly Management regarding the CBD and Alcohol Pops being sold at their 

stores will be discussed at the next meeting. 
 

If anyone would like yard signs with Small Talk Campaign to be placed in the yard may pick them up at the 

Clerk’s Office in City Hall. 
 

Update on LEAD or other KHS information was tabled. 
 

Motion by Wardlow and second by Granger to adjourn. All members present on teleconference via Zoom voted 

aye. Motion carried. 
 

Meeting adjourned at 6:42pm 
Next meeting May 18, 2022. 

 
  

 
   


